
Thanks  to  Kids’  College
supporters
What  do  you  get  when  you  take  energetic  kids,  passionate
adults, supportive service clubs and an incredible community
college? You get a program called Kids College. For the past
11 years I have had the good fortune of coordinating the LTCC
Kids  College  Program  for  our  community.  Like  many  things
during this economic struggle, our program will be taking a
leave of absence for a bit. It is my hope that the program
returns in the near future.

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the many people who
made this program possible. The Kids College teaching staff
which  took  their  talents  and  magically  created  them  into
unique learning opportunities for our youth. The supportive
services clubs for their donations which made the program
possible for many kids in our community over the years through
scholarships; Kiwanis Club of Lake Tahoe, Kiwanis Sunrisers,
Tahoe Douglas Rotary, South Lake Tahoe Optimists, Soroptimist
International of South Lake Tahoe, Soroptimist International
of Tahoe Sierra, South Lake Tahoe Rotary, and Vail Resorts
360. The staff and Board of LTCC which continued to support
the idea and infrastructure of the program. And finally, the
kids themselves and their families that participated in the
program. Many individuals continued to work to provide this
program for our youth over the years. The common thread for
all of us has been and will continue to be investing in our
youth for a brighter community.

My best regards to all,

Lisa Huard, LTCC Kids College Coordinator
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